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April 2010 HydroFile draft * updated 4/9*
U-1

3/19 Decking has been removed from the boat, systems have been removed, inspection & internal structural repairs done 3/30 Rt. side of new deck installed

U-3

3/30 All major structural parts checked & repairs are complete. Hull is still upside down, bottom has been re-surfaced and sanded. Boat will be flipped soon, top sanded, and new red paint done. Ed Cooper has been busy preparing Allison V-12’s & going through parts from his off season motor shopping trips
U-5

Hull has been stripped down, wiring & other systems all removed, cockpit glass removed – due to salt water damage coming from Doha accident. Major deck repairs have been completed, this hull stayed in Decatur, IN for the work

U-7

3/22 Hull & several motors came west to the Hydros Inc “Resort & Spa” in Tukwila for what’s being called an “extreme makeover”. Turbines to be re-conditioned and dyno’ed. U-7 hull has been put on the jig for “straightening” and more extensive repairs that couldn’t be done last July after the T.C. flip. This work is an accumulation of minor repairs that needed to be done previously but time factors didn’t allow it to be done sooner. 
U-13

3/27 Crew met to assess hull work and determined bottom running surfaces are the priority. Hull was turned over and work has begun on bottom of boat. 2 new sponsors signed on - Allegra Print & Imaging  and  BMT Aerospace
U-16

U-17

Hull has been stripped down and getting new paint to re-fresh paint scheme. Portions of rear deck removed to allow rear upright mounts to be moved out & make a wider stance. The horizontal wing is getting re-configured to a larger wider style wing.
U-21

Debut testing is planned, for either April 15th on Lk Wash. Or in Tri-Cities on May 7-8.
Installing electrical & other systems. Converted to Leland style gearbox from the previously used Maddox gearbox. 
U-22

U-25

Testing has been tentatively scheduled for T.C. on May 7-8

U-37

Hull was stripped down of all essential systems and hardware, placed on jig for “squaring up”. Right side of decking was removed to access areas for repair determined by Scott “Pyro” Raney. Minor bottom repairs to be done and new decking will be installed once internal checks & repairs are finished. There will be a new paint scheme for the U-37 for 2010 season, “new & vibrant colors” are being worked up now & will bring a whole new look when the boat is put back together after winter internal work is completed.
U-100

U-787 Boeing Dreamliner

Lease on the U-787 between Boeing & Ellstrom Industries is due to expire in May so speculation is that hull returns to Ellstrom Industries as their back-up hull. Hull is currently at H.A.R.M. as a part of the Wahoo Exhibit thru May 29th
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